
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Richard Garland, Parks & Recreation Director 

  James Vojtisek, Parks Superintendent  

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   September 20, 2019 

  

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – RFQ 20-011 FY2020 Parks Dump Truck Replacement   

 

Parks & Recreation budgeted for replacement of a 2002 Ford Super Duty dump truck (VIN 

1143).  The Ford F-550 4x2 chassis and Hydro Dump Bed will be purchased using the State of 

Georgia Contract # 99999-001-SPD-0000155 from Wade Ford.  The vehicle has already been 

competitively bid by the State of Georgia.   

 

Vendor Description Total 

Wade Ford (Smyrna, GA) 

Ford F550 4x2 Chassis with Power Equipment 

Package, limited slip rear axle, trailer brake 

controller, heavy duty tow package, XL Décor, 

reverse camera kit and 11 ft. Hydro Dump Bed 

with rear swing doors in Oxford White 

$56,626.00 

 

TOTAL COST:  $56,626.00  

 

It is the recommendation of Parks and Recreation and Purchasing to purchase this vehicle from 

Wade Ford using the State of Georgia contract.  Please prepare any necessary paperwork to 

present to Mayor and Council for approval.   


